11.1.1

Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 318

From: Lyndell Cavanagh

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 9:05:57 PM

Please retain the current requirement for voters to provide proof of identity before casting their vote.

This requirement is widely accepted by the community, and is needed to ensure the integrity of the electoral
system by minimising the possibility of voter fraud.

We live in a country where we are currently free to cast a vote and providing ID and making sure there are no
discrepancies in the electoral system is a part of freedom which we are so blessed to have in our country.

Thank you for your consideration of my request.

Lyndell Ann Cavanagh

I s ich Qld 4305

Page 1 of 1





